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Notice to all Light Vehicle Accredited Repair Shops 

Representative Parts 

Date published: December 1, 2021 

As part of Mitchell’s WorkCentre 21.4 release, Mitchell Cloud Estimating (MCE) will now display a 

representative part number rather than the previous ‘ORDER FROM DEALER’ message when a specific 

part number is not in Mitchell’s propriety database. 

Representative parts from Mitchell must be verified prior to ordering. These part numbers may not be 

the correct application for the repair – call your supplier to confirm. 

The representative part number is now shown on an estimate within square brackets, as shown below. 

 

If you have any questions about this notice, please contact partners@mpi.mb.ca. 
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